
From:  
Sent: 28 October 2021 10:30 
To: 
Cc: nick.cardnell@dorsetcouncil.gov.uk; 
Subject: Yetminster & Ryme Intrinseca Neighbourhood Plan - Examination Ref: 01/AM/YNP 
 
Dear Mr Mead 
  
Thank you for agreeing to examine the Yetminster & Ryme Intrinseca Parish Council’s 
Neighbourhood Plan. 
  
The working group on the plan has looked at the representations made and would be happy 
to answer any questions you may have arising from these or on the plan and its 
preparation.  For example, there are a number of factual points that we would draw your 
attention to in response to the site-specific representations, as neither party responded to 
our Regulation 14 consultation and therefore the points they raise are not covered in our 
Consultation Statement. 
  
We have worked closely with Dorset Council on our plan, and are pleased that they are 
broadly supportive of it.  We note that they make one suggestion (in relation to Policy T2 on 
vehicle parking) and we would like to respond to this if you were minded to alter the plan 
based on their representation.  
  
Yours sincerely 
  
David Torrance 
YRIPC Neighbourhood Plan Working Group (Liaison) 
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